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your contributions, June 10th

Amsterdam, July 9th, 1997

Dear members of the symposium-forum,

The chair of the Board of the European Foundation
- prof. dr. Alan Walker - warmly thanked you for your contribution to the symposium. In
my case, I have the best memories and with the help of this happening the Board of the
Foundation will be able to make new plans. In other words, we thank you very much.

With respect to our new plans we shall discuss the production of a second book, namely
"Debates on Social Quality". Seen in this context we approached the keynote-speakers of
the invitation-conference- puysge iah quality, (heldjust bafore the_ gyinpesiam.

Dependent on the plan de campagne the Board of the Foundation will be able to define the
purpose of the second book as well. We just received a contribution of Mr Gyorgy
Konrad. Possibly, it will deliver a point of departure for the second book. It will be a great
pleasure for us to receive the main lines of the June 10th speech from the other contribu-
tors as well. With help of these main lines, we can articulate the proposed definition of the
book. After that, we will contact you - and the keynote-speakers - in order to make the
final proposals.

Given your contribution on June 10th, we suppose your ideas will be a great help towards
publishing an important book to stimualte the European debate on social quality of daily
life.

Last, if you would like the translations of the Declaration (in Greek, Italian, French,
German, Dutch and/or Spanish version) do not hesitate to contact us. It will be a pleasure
for us to send you these translations.

With all the best wishes,

dr. Laurent J.G. van depMaeser
cc. Prof. dr. Ed van Thijn

PS if you made any costs which have not been payed, please contact us.



